

Covid 19 update

Further to government decision for a lockdown in light of the current situation with Covid 19, the Financial Reporting Council's staff will be working from home until the end of the lockdown period.

We will not hold meetings in our offices and the telephone exchange will be unavailable during this time, you will still be able to contact us by emailing through frc.mauritius@intnet.mu. The FRC will continue to engage with its licensees and encourage them to contact us by email for any questions on matters relating to reporting and audit.

The FRC will maintain its business as much as possible to limit the impacts on its operations and ensure smooth running of business.

Registration activities will continue during this time, including with respect to the processing of applications and responding to queries on registration matters.

Stakeholders will be updated on the occurrence or non-occurrence of planned events depending on the evolution of the current COVID 19 situation.

Financial Reporting Council
3rd Floor Anglo Mauritius House
Intendance Street
Port Louis

Tel: 2136800 Fax: 2136900

Website: http://frc.govmu.org